My Action Plan for Mukilteo Boulevard at the Cornelia crosswalk

Are you feeling inspired to take action to address the traffic concerns on Mukilteo Boulevard?

Here is a checKklist to help you get started:

Notes:

Talk to my neighbors and share the City’s findings and recommendations

List interested neighbors who want to help me with efforts:

Decide the educational programs we want to participate in:

Neighborhood Speed Watch Programs

Radar Trailer/Dolly

Traffic Enforcement—The City has already taken steps to add

additional traffic enforcement.

Contact City staff at 425.263.8100 to set-up a training session for the Neighborhood Speed
Watch Program, and get materials

o,

MUKILTEO

July 21, 2016
Garret Janne

Mukilteo, WA 98275
Re: Speeding Concerns on Mukilteo Boulevard at the Cornelia crosswalk

Dear Garret,

Thank you for contacting the City of Mukilteo and sharing your concerns with vehicle speeds and pedestrians
crossing at Cornelia and Mukilteo Boulevard. We have completed a field review and data analysis on Mukilteo
Boulevard and compiled this information into this Traffic Action Plan (TAP), as well as our recommendations.

A speed study was conducted on Mukilteo Boulevard, near the crosswalk at Cornelia. The location was selected based
on the information you provided in your request for action form. The speed study began on June 17, 2016 and ended
on June 27, 2016. The study shows 85% of motorists are traveling at or below 32 mph in the westbound direction and
at or below 35 mph in the eastbound direction. There were 29,565 vehicles recorded traveling westbound, and 32,717
traveling eastbound during the 10 day speed study.

The speed study was provided to the Mukilteo Police Department, who will conduct additional traffic enforcement in
this area as part of their traffic enforcement emphasis areas.

In addition, the City will install pedestrian activated crosswalk flashing lights for the crosswalk at the intersection of
Cornelia and Mukilteo Boulevard. We will be coordinating with our Public Works crew to schedule this for
installation by the end of the year. The City is also working on a plan to install pedestrian friendly facilities along
Mukilteo Boulevard. More information on the By The Way Plan can be found at http://mukilteowa.gov/
departments/planning-development/planning-long-range/btwplan/.

To address those motorists choosing to drive faster than the posted speed limit, we encourage you and your
neighbors to participate in one of our education programs as described on page 3 of this report.

Again, thank you for sharing your concerns with us. We look forward to working with you and your neighbors on the
programs suggested to address your traffic concerns. Please feel free to contact Challis Stringer at
estringer@mukilteowa.gov or 425.263.8082 regarding any of the information in this TAP.

Sincerely,

Robert McGaugEey, P.E.

Director of Public Works/City Engineer






